Sara Warhol
I

December 5, 2024
To:

Dan Reyes

Teton County, ID
150 Court House Dr.
Driggs, ID 83422

Dear Dan,

I am writing to express my interest in a position on the Teton County Parks and Recreation Board. I
would like to serve on this board because of my passion for protecting and providing quality recreation
experiences for all.

My Bachelor’s Degree in Outdoor Recreation Management from Eastern Washington University
introduced me to different aspects of managing and providing recreation services. Since then I have
held various positions in the outdoor recreation field where I have been able to build on those
foundations. I have extensive experience working for both government agencies, private companies
and non-profit organizations within the scope of recreation. My current role as Co-Owner of Warhol
Services, LLC allows me a flexible schedule to pursue interests such as developing our small farm,
getting involved with local youth organizations, and participating in various outdoor recreation
activities.

While the experience I have in local government is limited; I did serve as a Poll Worker at the
courthouse for the 2024 election and was employed for a year at Teton County Extension as the 4-H
Assistant. [ have also served on the Teton Valley Little League Board for the last 4 years.

I feel the priorities for this Parks and Recreation Board will be establishing an inventory of current
Teton County recreation assets and programs, communicating with other agencies and the public to

prioritize projects, and create a budget that will utilize our tax dollars in the most efficient manner for
the benefit of the whole community.

I would appreciate the opportunity to discuss the position further. Please let me know if you have any
questions. You can reach me by phone at_ or by email at

Sincerely,

Sara Warhol





